

Norma Baker, Executive Director Rance A. O'Quinn, President

January 5, 2012

Mr. Frank Sproviero Precision Wash & Dry Laundromat P.O. Box 235 Brookfield, CT 06804

Dear Frank;

Thank you and your organization for the contribution of food to Christine's Cupboard. We appreciate the donation from your food drive. Christine's Cupboard provides food for approximately one thousand people annually; at least tifty percent are senior citizens on fixed incomes.

We thank you, your organization and the wonderful people who have donated for your generosity.

Very truly yours,

"Jorna Baker Executive Director